Y Pwyllgor Cyllid Finance Committee

Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru National Assembly for Wales



Jane Hutt
Minister for Finance and Government Business

24 March 2015

Dear Jane

Collection and management of devolved taxes in Wales

I am writing to inform you that the Finance Committee is undertaking a short inquiry into the collection of devolved taxes.

As a Committee we are keen to be as informed as we possibly can prior to the introduction of the expected Bill for management and collection of taxes and we believe this piece of work will provide us with evidence on which organisations are on the most efficient organisations to collect devolved taxes in the short and longer term. The terms of reference of the consultation we are currently undertaking is available on the Committee webpages.

It is not Members intention to invite you in to give evidence for this inquiry, but should you have any written evidence you think would be useful for Members we would be grateful to receive it.

Yours sincerely,

Jocelyn Davies AM

Chair

Bae Caerdydd Caerdydd CF99 1NA Cardiff Bay Cardiff CF99 1NA